March 4, 2021

Hello Gordon

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic that is still ongoing both the Wedgeport Tuna Museum and the
Wedgeport trail fundraising committees have had to cancel all fundraising activities. This is
having a big impact on our day-to-day operations. The Wedgeport Trail committee (a sub-
committee of the Museum) has been unable to hold any fundraisers during the past year and
would greatly appreciate any community grant that is available through your position as a
municipal councillor. The Museum has also been greatly affected by this pandemic and would
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also appreciate any funds that we could receive.

Thanks

Franklin Cottreau
Museum Manager



